
FoBPS Spring Term 2017 Newsletter 

 

We had another busy term raising money for the school and all the children. 

 

In February we enjoyed the Valentine’s disco and this event raised £276.08. 

 

In March we enjoyed working alongside the children, decorating fabric bags for 

Mother’s Day. We helped decorate 119 bags and raised £241.00. 

 

In April we donated the chocolate egg prizes for all the children who entered the egg 

competition. There were some fabulous ideas; it was great to see such great work! 

We also ran the fun chocolate bingo evening.  We had a full house with 90 people 

attending and so much chocolate to give away! Thank you to everyone who donated 

chocolate and attended the evening to help raise £296.08. 

 

This term we bought outdoor equipment for the children in EYFS. We have been told 

that all the children are having lots of fun making full use of these new resources! 

 

We have also donated some money towards a 'Christopher Nibble' day for EYFS and 

KS1 which will be taking place in May and we hope will be lots of fun for those 

children. 

 

Don't worry; we haven't forgotten the children in KS2. The teachers know that they 

have funding available and will be deciding on something very soon to treat the 

children to! 

 

At our last meeting on the 6th April it was decided to donate £3,500 to the school 

for the much wanted outdoor classroom. This has been one of the bigger projects 

that we have been raising money for and have managed to succeed! So a huge thank 

you to everyone who supports events and activities, your help is really appreciated by 

the school and projects like this would not happen without your generosity.  The 

teachers are finalising a design for the new outdoor classroom over the next term. 

 

We are looking forward to the summer term. We have a few events to look forward 

to including a Father’s Day gift shop in June and the summer fair on the 1st July and 

preparing for a fond farewell to the year 6 children. 

 

If you have any ideas for events this term, please speak to one of the FoBPS team, 

the ladies in the office or come to the next meeting at 7pm on Thursday 4th May (see 

poster for details). 

 

Thank you again for all your support. 

The FoBPS team. 


